
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2023 
Reunion 

“Once a Wildcat, always a Wildcat!” 
This rang true the evening of October 
13 when approximately 100 HHS 
Alumni reunited. It was a wonderful 
evening of reconnecting with former 
classmates. During the business 
meeting, the following 2023-24 
Alumni Board of Directors was 
approved: 
 

Kathy Geffert, President 
Bill Popp, Vice President and WOH 
Mike Fahrbach, Treasurer 
Kathy Edwards, Secretary 
Jean Beal, Scholarship Chairman 
Judy Langley, Director 
Lisa Vierthaler, Director 
Roger Vierthaler, Director 
 
Special recognition was given to 
Wendell Hill for being the alumni 
from the earliest class. He graduated 
in 1946 and still sings the HHS School 
Song nearly every day!!!!!  Way to go, 
Wendell!!! 

Phillip Fishburn, Class of1975, was 
honored as the 2023 Wall of Honor 
Inductee. Phillip served on Rep. Dan  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glickman’s staff for 4 years and later 
became KS Secretary of Agriculture. 
More recently, his involvement with 
the MAP Program assisted many 
communities (including Haven) in 
receiving funding for water 
improvement projects. If you’d like to 
make a nomination for the Wall of 
Honor, go to havenhighalumni.org 
where you will find more information 
as well as forms. 

HHS Alumni Website 

Our website has recently been 
updated. If you’re using your phone, 
you may need to specify the page you 
want to see. For instance, to visit the 
memorial list, you can type “haven 
high memorial list” in the search bar. 
Computers and iPads appear to be 
working ok. havenhighalumni.org 

Plan to join us at next year’s reunion, 
which will be on October 11, 2024. 
“The best part of memories is making 
them!” 
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